Executive Secretary

lowa Utilities Board

1375 E Court Ave Rm 69
Des Moines 1A 50319-0069

Cedar Co Docket #E22137

To whom this may concern:

Stop RICL — The state of lowa will not benefit from RICL.

lowans should not be forced into giving up their land to a private
Company that has a business plan to make money.

lowans have put their heart and soul into their land.

Do not allow this to happen = RICL should not be granted the use
of Eminent Domain —It is time to tell them NO.

Just listen to the people of lowa.

Thank you for your time,
Beverly M Green — Bennett |A — Cedar Co
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